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SWOSU President-Elect to Speak at AAUW Spring
Luncheon

Southwestern Oklahoma State University President-Elect Dr. Diana Lovell will be guest speaker at the American Association of University Women
(AAUW) 2021 Virtual Spring Luncheon on Thursday, April 15.

Dr. Lovell will become president of SWOSU on July 1.
The luncheon is from 12 noon until 1 p.m. in the Memorial Student Center 2" floor. Everyone is invited.

Registration is $15 and includes a boxed lunch from SWOSU Food Services to be picked up individually in the Student Union before the event. The
luncheon will be held on zoom (link to be emailed to paid registrants) but there will be limited space available for community members without
internet access or zoom experience.

Deadline for registrations is April 12. To register for the event, go to https://swosu.formstack.com/forms/aauw_luncheon

For community members without internet or zoom experience, contact Dr. Wendy Yoder at 580.774.6037. Payments should be sent to: Dr. Regina
McGrane, SWOSU Dept. of Biological Sciences, 100 Campus Drive, Weatherford OK 73096.
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